
 
 CITY OF COSTA MESA 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Costa Mesa 
City Council at its regular meeting on Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at 7 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, to consider the following item: 

 
Annual Review of the Citywide Traffic Impact Fee Program 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that, at the above time and place, all interested 
persons may appear and be heard by the City Council on the above item and that all oral 
and written communication will be considered. 

 
IF THE AFOREMENTIONED ACTION IS CHALLENGED IN COURT, the challenge 

may be limited to only those issues raised at the public hearing described in the notice, or 
in written correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

 
For further information, please call the Public Services Department at (714) 

754-5323 or visit City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, California, during regular business 
hours from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.  The City Council agenda and related 
documents may also be viewed on the city’s website at http://costamesaca.gov, 72 hours 
prior to the public hearing date. 
 
 
 
Brenda Green 
City Clerk 
 
 
 


